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CONFEDERATED TRIBES 
of the  

CHEHALIS RESERVATION 
 
 

ADDENDUM 1 

to 
 

West Ash Street Improvement 
project 

May 3rd, 2023 

 
-Item 1, This job is with Tribal dollars and will not require this to be a prevailing wage project 
 
-Item 2, On C02 of Ash Street plans, power pole to be relocated has been completed and is not part 

of this bid  
 
-Item 3, on C04 of Ash Street plans, plans state to install a new streetlight, this has been completed 
already and is not part of this bid.  
 
-Item 4, on page 6 of contract documents and specs, No2 was marked n/A and should not have 
been. This was a mistake. Also, the reason for the two bid forms is because these were initially two 
projects and are now under one project for completion.  
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